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Introduction  
 
Thank you everyone for coming along tonight. 
 
The PTA currently consists of Miss Campbell, Mr Glancy, Mrs Doherty and 11 PTA members 
with additional support received on a per event basis from many more willing and very helpful 
volunteers. 
  
This report looks at the fundraising activities we organised, what we have spent the funds on 
and the additional benefits which will be available in the new term.  
 
Fundraisers  
 
The Xmas Fair, School Calendar, Adventure Course, Summer Fun Night and Discos were all 
successful fundraisers this year.  We also made a small amount from the Big Deal fundraiser 
voucher books. 
 
Special thanks to Michael Mann who ran a half marathon and raised an amazing £905 for the 
school.  
 
What the funds bought for the school and children  
 
Thanks to your support we were able to fund 
 

(1) Swimming Lessons 
(2) P7 Leavers Ties and Year Book 
(3) Parent Mail 
(4) Money for school class projects 
(5) P1 Welcome to School Books 
(6) Contribution to school trip buses 
(7) Fruit or Health Week 
(8) School Mosaic 

 
Exciting News for Next Term. 
 
The school is keen to promote Outdoor Learning and embed this as part of the school 
curriculum. The benefits to our children are well documented so the PTA is very much behind 
the school in supporting this drive.  The school garden has been cleared ready for further 
development and investment next term. The children have already started painting new 
containers and coming up with plans of how they would like the area to look. 
 
 
 
 
Summary  
 



This has been my third year as Chair and Gillian’s third year as Vice Chair.  We hope we have 
served you well and would like to thank you for your amazing support and commitment. We do 
this to benefit our children and I believe we have succeeded which is very rewarding and every 
member of the PTA should be proud of their contribution. 
 
It is also great to have such a supportive Head Teacher, Assistant Head and teaching staff not 
to mention the office staff. 
 
I am sure everyone reading this report will see how valuable the PTA is to our school and will 
continue contributing time and effort to make next year just as successful. 
 
Thank You! 
 
Anne Henderson 


